Page	Contents
1 recto	Anal. 1. Newspaper clipping. 'Paul Elder's Book Forum: Lawrence of Enigma' (review of <i>The Secret Lives of Lawrence of Arabia</i> by Phillip Knightley and Colin Simpson).
1 verso	Anal. 2. Newspaper clipping. 'Buddy of Lawrence of Arabia Tells Wartime Experiences'.
2 recto	Anal. 3. Newspaper clipping. David Garnett, 'Those Victorians- and Us', Weekly Dispatch, January 15, 1928.
2 verso	Anal. 4. Magazine clipping. AB, July 29, 1968.
	Anal. 5. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'Signs for 'Lawrence', August 15, 1961.
3 recto	Anal. 6. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence: grave anxiety', Evening Standard, May 16, 1935.
	Anal. 7. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). Dave McIntyre, 'Front Row', San Diego Evening Tribune, May 21, 1969.
3 verso	Anal. 8. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence: Grave Fears', The Star (London), May 16, 1935.
	Anal. 9. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'Liddell Hart, British War Expert, Dies', <i>San Diego Evening Tribune</i> , January 30, 1970.
4 recto	Anal. 10. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence, Scholar and Archaeologist in Early Life, Freed Arabia from Turks', <i>New York Herald Tribune</i> , May 20, 1935.
4 verso	Anal. 11. Newspaper clipping. 'Scorn for Honors Marked Romantic Career of Lawrence, Hero of Arabia', <i>New York Times,</i> May 20, 1935.
5 recto	Anal. 12. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence's Life Extolled by King', <i>New York Times,</i> May 21, 1935.
5 verso	Anal. 13. Newspaper clipping. Ferdinand Kuhn, 'Lawrence of Arabia Dying After Crash on Motorcycle', <i>New York Times</i> , 14 May 1935.
	Anal. 14. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia Dies'.
6 recto	Anal. 15. Newspaper clipping. 'Mystery Solved: Lawrence Secret Told by Friend', May 20, 1935.
	Anal. 16. Newspaper clipping. Lawrence O'Flaherty, 'The Movie That Changed TV', San Francisco Chronicle, January 7, 1971.

6	verso	Anal. 17. Newspaper clipping. 'T.E. Lawrence's Amazing Career', San Francisco Examiner, May 20, 1935.
7	recto	Anal. 18. Newspaper clipping. "Lawrence of Arabia' led colorful life', Los Angeles Examiner, May 20. 1935.
7	verso	Anal. 19. Newspaper clipping. '"Lawrence of Arabia" Unconscious' <i>The Star (London),</i> May 14, 1935.
8	recto	Anal. 20. Newspaper clipping. "Lawrence of Arabia" very ill', <i>The Evening News (London),</i> May 14, 1935.
8	verso	Anal. 21. Newspaper clipping. "Lawrence of Arabia" Unconscious', <i>Leicester Mercury,</i> May 14, 1935.
9	recto	Anal. 22. Periodical clipping. Robert Bolt , 'Bolt Tries Film On for Size', Los Angeles Times Calendar, December 2, 1962.
9	verso	Anal. 23. Periodical clipping. 'Counterfeit or True?', <i>Times Literary Supplement,</i> February 18, 1955.
10	recto	Anal. 24. Newspaper clipping.' Lawrence of Arabia King Feisal Hopes for His Return to Iraq'.
		Anal. 25. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia Remarkable Tribute by King Feisal'.
		Anal. 26. Newspaper clipping. 'Letters may be fakes 'Lawrence fans warned', <i>Daily Mail,</i> January 1, 1945.
		Anal. 27. Newspaper clipping. 'Turkish Ghost Train Is Salvaged', <i>San Francisco Chronicle</i> , August 17, 1942.
10	verso	Anal. 28. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence – A Legend Unveiled', <i>Evening Standard</i> , October 19, 1928.
		Anal. 29. Newspaper clipping. 'Works of Burton, Lawrence Shown'. Los Angeles Times, (1938?).
11	recto	Anal. 30. Newspaper clipping. "Lawrence of Arabia", The Star (London), May 1, 1928.
		Anal. 31. Newspaper clipping. "Lawrence MSS', Daily Telegraph, September 26, 1935.
		Anal. 32. Newspaper clipping. 'Lawrence of Arabia Arrest Ordered by Afghans', <i>Daily Mail,</i> January 5, 1929.

11 verso	Anal. 33. Newspaper clipping. 'Colonel Lawrence', <i>The New York Times,</i> January 15, 1928.
12 recto	Anal. 34. Newspaper clipping. A.C.R. Carter, 'Col. Lawrence Reports', <i>Daily Telegraph</i> , September 25, 1935.
	Anal. 35. Newspaper clipping. A.C.R. Carter, 'A Col. Lawrence Manuscript', <i>Daily Telegraph</i> , September 25, 1935.
12 verso	Anal. 36. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'Port of Aqaba ringed by Mideast instability', <i>Christian Science Monitor</i> , December 27, 1969.
13 recto	Anal. 27. Admission ticket and flyer for travelogue. 'Jordan Land of Lawrence', March 13, 1969.
	Anal. 38. Newspaper clipping. 'Prince Zeid Hussein', <i>The Times,</i> October 19, 1970.
	Anal. 39. Newspaper clipping. 'Prince Zeid el Hussein', <i>Daily Telegraph</i> , October 19, 1970.
13 verso	Anal. 40. Periodical clipping (photocopy). 'The Bull' (review of <i>Allenby of Arabia</i> by Brian Gardner).
14 recto	Anal. 41. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). Edwin C. Hill, "'Aircraftsman (sic) Shaw" Man of Mystery', 1933.
	Anal. 42. Newspaper clipping. Jerry Buck, 'Behind the Mike'.
	Anal. 43. Newspaper clipping. Cartoon by Hugo, 1967.
14 verso	Anal. 44. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). 'Lawrence of Arabia's Commander' (review of <i>Allenby of Arabia</i> by Brian Gardner).
15 recto	Anal. 45. Newspaper clipping. 'Students Raise Funds for Top Professors', <i>San Francisco Examiner & Chronicle</i> , January 24, 1971. p. 17.
15 verso	Anal. 46. Newspaper clipping (photocopy). Robert Payne, 'Other Places, Other Times'.
16 recto	Anal. 46. Continuation of Payne article.
16 verso	Anal. 47. Newspaper clipping. Arthur Hoppe, 'The Arab Plan for Victory', <i>San Francisco Chronicle</i> , February 27, 1970 (use of fictional Lawrence persona in mock interview).

17 re	ecto	Anal. 48. Newspaper clipping. 'Jim gets his watch- after 49 years'. Anal. 49. Newspaper clipping. 'Service Set for W.J. Miller, Ex-Aide to Lawrence of Arabia', <i>Evening Tribune</i> (San Diego), July 18, 1969.
17 ve	erso	Anal. 50. Newspaper clipping. Robert Cromia, 'Sarah Churchill remembers her father', <i>Chicago Tribune Books Today,</i> August 13, 1967, p. 4.
18 re	ecto	Anal. 51. Newspaper clipping. Malcolm Bauer, "Lawrence of Arabia' seen in new perspective', <i>The Oregonian</i> , March 29, 1970.
18 ve	erso	Anal. 52. Newspaper clipping. 'Some Dark Doings Lawrence of Arabia's Secret', <i>San Francisco Chronicle and Examiner,</i> June 30, 1968.
19 re	ecto	Anal. 53. Program of Unveiling for Allenby Memorial, Felixstone Parish Church, October 21, 1967, 4 leaves, stapled.
19 ve	erso	Anal. 54. Periodical clipping (photocopy). William McDonald, 'Reminiscences of an Old Comrade', <i>XI Hussar Journal</i> , 1964, pp. 247-9.
20 re	ecto	Anal. 55. Newspaper clipping. "Klassisk skolningall bildnings bas". Signed by Ronald Storrs.
20 ve	erso	Anal. 56. Photograph of Col. Newcombe probably taken from book.
21 re	ecto	Anal. 57. Periodical clipping. P.N. Furbank, 'The Personality of E.M. Forster', <i>Encounter</i> , November 1970, pp. 61-66.
21 v	erso	Anal. 58. Leon Edel, 'The Price of Peace Was War', <i>Saturday Review,</i> December 3, 1966, pp. 53-54 (review of <i>Harold Nicolson: Diaries and Letters 1930-1939</i>)
22 re	ecto	Anal. 59. Book club (International Collector's Library) flyer and note from publisher to Margaret Herbring, April 1, 1969. [There appears to be no Anal. 60.]
22 ve	erso	Anal. 61. Periodical clipping. TV Guide, February 7, 1965, p. A-27.
23 re	ecto	Periodical clipping. TV Guide, February 21, 1965, p. A-21.
23 v	erso	Anal. 62. Periodical clipping. TV Guide, October 6, 1967, p. A-91.
24 re	ecto	Anal. 63. Page from book dealer's catalog (South Wind Press), March 8, 1965, p. 1072.
24 ve	erso	Anal. 64. Page from book dealer's catalog (South Wind Press), April 5, 1965, p. 1536.

25 recto Photocopy? of typed original. 'Notes on Clouds Hill and Dorset'. Excerpt from a friends letter in 1964.

25 verso [Blank]